
SDRC March Gatherings - 2019

Rendezvous... in a Neighborhood near you!

What a delightful Rendezvous at the home 
of Julie Anne and Mark Moore!!!  

We are so greateful for their 
generosity and to have Julie Anne 

as part of the SDRC Board!!  
It was indeed a real Victorian Tea with 

authentic cucumber sandwishes and other turn 
of the Century goodies. What FUN!! 

And look at the Beautiful 
Hats to wear!!  Thanks Maxine!



Yuuummmmmmm!!!



The best part was reserved for last...  A tour of the downstairs for all new SDRC members!!  
Thanks again Mark and Julie!!  Seven Victorian Ladies became SDRC'c newest members!  

And Thank you to Jan Burke for helping to organize the event!!


